
 
 

Hello Lowell families and community,  

There are a lot of activities happening around the district. Mark your calendars so that you don’t miss 
anything! 

Tonight, September 29, is the Homecoming football game against Waldport. Enjoy the game and all 
the half-time festivities. The homecoming dance will follow the game. 

On October 4, the Lowell School District will be participating in a district-wide lockdown drill. Students 
and staff of all four schools will be practicing how to respond to a lockdown while we assess our 
response. This is an informative process and helps everyone to be prepared in case of emergency.  

First semester progress reports are on October 4, and mailed home later in the week.  Progress reports 
help students are parents know how their student is progressing. Progress report grades are not 
permanent.  Please check ParentVUE to stay up to date on your student’s grades, assignments, and 
attendance.  If you need help logging in, contact the school office at 541.937.2124. 

Come celebrate 8th Grade Night with our junior high football team as they play their last home 
game of the season on October 4, at 4:30pm vs Oaklea. 

Our high school volleyball team is hosting Youth Sport Night on October 5, as they take on East Linn. 
All Pre-K through 8th grade students who attend while wearing a youth sport jersey will get in free. 
Candy will be tossed to all kids sitting in the Youth Night section of the bleachers, and they will be 
given posters to be autographed by the high school players after the game. 

In October, Lundy students who have not received a referral will be rewarded with a bounce house 
visit. This is a part of the efforts of our behavior team and the focus on rewarding our students’ 
positive behaviors.  

On October 20, we will be hosting a family movie night in the Cafetorium.  There will be no charge for 
the event, and community members of all ages are welcome to attend. Additional details to come 
as we get closer to the event! 

Lowell Jr/Sr High will be hosting an SAT session on Campus on October 26. Contact Mr. Metzger to 
sign up. 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


